
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 

April 3, 2013 

 

Present:  Tommy Sandel, Erin Garner, Polly LaRossa, Archie Livingston, Cameron Andrews, 

and Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 

 

Absent:  Cathy Price, Mickey Van Metre and Mary Edna Keller (all three excused) 

 

 

The minutes of the March 6, 2013 meeting were approved as read. 

 

Bob Doub reported that 10 or so of the beach rules and regulations signs need to be erected. 

 

Several more people signed up for Adopt-A-Beach Access.  There are still 18 accesses that need 

to be adopted. 

 

Bay Creek Park tapped into the sewer system this week.  The RFPs are done for the restrooms 

and Patrick Brown is negotiating with the chosen bidder. 

 

Jungle Road Park will have a work day on April 24
th

 at 10:00 am. 

 

Sand fencing has been scheduled to proceed on April 10
th

 at 9:00 am starting at the 2200 block.  

Plantings are coming on April 16
th

 and Administrator Hill will solicit volunteers via email. 

 

The Town of Edisto Beach has received an award from the MASC for Beach Access 

Improvements.  MASC is to film the presentation soon. 

 

Archie Livingston has talked with Mary Edna Keller to put something together for improving the 

Coral Street Beach Access.  She is to get back with the committee soon. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:27 am. 


